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Year 6 - Pendarren Trip 

Monday 16th October – Friday 20th October 2023 
 

12th May 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the school has organised a residential trip to Pendarren House Outdoor 
Education Centre in Powys, Wales. The trip will be a mixture of outdoor activities, linked to the Year 6 
Science, History and Geography curriculum.  
 
Apart from being an important link to the work that your child will do during his/her time in Year 6, it is 
also a brilliant opportunity to strengthen friendships, learn to work together as a group and to become 
more independent. Not to mention creating memories that will last a lifetime! As school leaders and 
teachers, we highly recommend this experience. 
 
I therefore invite you to a meeting to discuss and show you what takes place at Pendarren during the 
week. The meeting will take place on Friday 19th May at 14:45 in the infant hall. 
 
Please complete the reply slip and return it to the school by Wednesday 17th May. 
 
I am looking forward to seeing you. 
 
Mr du Toit 
Head of School 
 

 
I will attend the Pendarren meeting on Friday 19th May at 14:45 
 
Name: ………………………………………………………………. 
 
Child’s name: …………………………………………………… 

 

 


